
 

 
 

 

 

18
th

 September 2017 

 

RE: M&P Contractors Limited – Islwyn High School  

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Having recently completed the internal ceilings and partitions at Islwyn High School for Main 

Contractors Willmott Dixon, I would like to take this opportunity to praise you on their 

collaborative approach. The quality of finished works and standards of the operatives is 

second to none and would highly recommend M&P for both internal works and SFS and 

render works.  

 

I would highly commend M&P on their conduct throughout the entire project from 

preliminary enquiries, value engineering and assistance in problem solving. The attention to 

detail and quality standards of your operatives, whilst always maintaining exeptional Health 

& Safety standards is a credit to the supervisors, management team and the ethos set out by 

your MD, Mark Huntley. 

 

It has been refreshing to work with a company that understands, and is dedicated to a ‘One-

team’ ethos in order to assist the Willmott Dixon Project Team in delivering an outstanding 

project, in the most efficient and economical way possible. 

 

M&P take pride in their work and contributed greatly to the overall success of the project, 

exceeding Client expectations by going above and beyond.  

  

To close, I would like to personally thank everyone at M&P for their efforts and would highly 

recommend them, 

 

 

 

Your Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Tom Millard 

 

Construction Manager 

Willmott Dixon Construction Ltd 
 


